CORNING HEALTHCARE DISTRICT

BOARD MEETING

Tuesday Sept 19, 2017
District conference room

275 Solano Street

Corning Healthcare District Campus

Meeting Inquiries (530) 824-5451

Regular Agenda Add Link

The advertising budget for the fiscal 2017 – 2018 year is $2000. That allows for a quarterly ad publication in Red Bluff Daily News magazines ($500 quarterly).
Red Bluff Daily News has a program that will place a link on their website to our website. The charge is $100 a month.  That would increase our budget by $1,200.

It would bring the yearly net down from $83,823.87 to $82,423.87.
Recommendation:  I see a difference between this link opportunity and the one we did for the county website.  1. The County website was a one time charge if $500.  2. People who search the County website for information about the County are more apt to click on that link because they are researching what is available in Tehama County.

The Daily News link is less likely to draw visitors to our website because Persons who access the Red Bluff Daily News on line are more likely to live in the area and are looking for local news, not for what is available in Tehama County.

I do not have scientific data to back this up.  It could be just as easily argued that a person who bothers to get the news from a website might recognize the name Corning Healthcare District and follow the District’s link to learn who we are and what we do,

I think the magazine ads are sufficient.  
